
E$ligration & Immigration May 9, 1882 

George H. Hopper to J. J. Hill. 

"Mr. A. J. Van Solen, one of our black- 
smiths [on Manitoba Road] .. leaves for 
Europe the last of this month .. and at my 
suggestion, desires to do a little something 
in the way of soliciting for the immigration 
department. He is well acquainted in Scan- 
danavia, Holland." 
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